
 
 

 
  
  

 
 

     
  

    
 

    
   

  
  

   
    

      
 

  
    

   
  

   
  

  
     

  
   

      
 

 
   

    
 

  
 

 

7/1/2019 
Board of Pharmacy Update 

Welcome to a roundup of recent and upcoming activities by the California State Board of 
Pharmacy. 

Recent news: 
• The Board of Pharmacy has moved! The new office address is 2720 Gateway Oaks Drive, 

Suite 100, Sacramento, CA 95833. 
• The main phone number for the board also has changed: (916) 518-3100. The main fax 

number remains the same: (916) 574-8618. For additional contact information, go to 
www.pharmacy.ca.gov and click on “Contact Us” at the bottom of the page. 

• Designated representatives can now renew their licenses and pay with a credit card at 
www.pharmacy.ca.gov. To renew online, click the “Licensees” tab at the top of the 
homepage and go to “Personal License Information/Renewal.” 

• The Compounding Committee met June 4 in Sacramento. 
• The board met June 21 at Keck Graduate Institute School of Pharmacy in Claremont. A 

list of action items from the meeting is posted on the board meetings webpage. 

Coming up: 
• The Enforcement Committee is set to meet July 10 at DCA Building 2, 1747 N. Market 

Blvd., Room 186, Sacramento, CA 95834. The agenda and meeting materials will be 
posted on the Enforcement Committee webpage. 

• The Compounding Committee is set to meet July 11 at DCA Building 2, 1747 N. Market 
Blvd., Room 186, Sacramento, CA 95834. The agenda and meeting materials will be 
posted on the Compounding Committee webpage. 

• The board is set to hold its quarterly meeting July 24-25 in Anaheim. Check the board 
meetings webpage for the agenda and meeting materials. 

• The Communication and Public Education Committee and the Legislation and Regulation 
Committee also will meet July 24 in Anaheim before the board meeting begins. 

A final word: 
• Has your pharmacy completed a self-assessment form? PICs are required to complete a 

self-assessment of the pharmacy’s compliance with state and federal laws before July 1 
of each odd-numbered year. You can find current and updated self-assessment forms 
and get more information on the board’s self-assessment forms webpage. 
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